SCHOOL’S OPEN
DRIVE CAREFULLY

Please be reminded that school is in session. We continually seek ways through which we
can provide the safest environment for our children. To that end, we ask for your
cooperation and vigilance, and we offer a few helpful reminders:

« Slow down near schools and in residential areas.

. Comply with laws regarding cell phone use while driving a motor
vehicle.

« Look for clues such as school crossing guards, bicycles and
playgrounds that indicate children could be in the area.

« Car pool or walk to school to reduce the number of cars at the school.

« Do not double park, stop on crosswalks or block visibility for children
and other motorists.

« Load and unload children on the same side of the street as the school.

« Have all children exit from the curbside doors.

. Scan between parked cars and other objects for signs of children.

« Practice extra caution in bad weather.

« Always stop for school buses that are loading or unloading students.
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